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EYE CLINICS 
 
All pupils in Grade III, as well as pupils who repeat a grade and pupils recommended by principals, 
nurses, or teachers shall be periodically provided vision screenings to identify possible vision problems.  
If screening indicates follow-up care is needed, pupils will be referred for further medical evaluation.  
Appropriate records will be maintained.  Parents shall be notified of the need of further examinations. 
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